
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Beach Water District 
Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing to receive 
comments on the District's proposed 2014-2020 Water 
Conservation Goals at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, March 16, 2015 
at 25902 Vernon Avenue  Ocean Park, WA 98640. 

Public input regarding the District’s water conservation goals 
would be of value to the Surfside Board of Commissioners.  All 
interested persons are encouraged to attend the public 
hearing and to provide written and/or oral comments. 
Address written comments in advance of the meeting to:  
Jack McCarty, Office Manager 
PO Box 618 
Ocean Park, WA 98640 
Or, officemanager@northbeachwater.com 

Informational materials can be found on the Districts' website 
at www.northbeachwater.com.  For additional information on 
the Public Hearing contact William Neal at 360-665-1441 or e-
mail:  bneal@northbeachwater.com. 

An Affidavit of Publication has been filed with the Washington 
State Department of Health’s Office of Drinking Water’s 
Southwest Reginal Office on behalf of Surfside Homeowners 
Association. 

William Neal 
General Manager, NBWD 


